
Dear Friends,

Celebrating Purim is always wonderful and this year more than most, it is also a time

to direct more effort and resources towards charitable pursuits.

As the humanitarian crisis in Ukraine deepens, now is the time to take action. This is

your opportunity to contribute to something truly meaningful, and as in the Purim

story, help bring about a change in fortunes for a nation caught in the throes of

mortal peril.

Please click here to learn more about TAU's emergency scholarship fund for

Ukrainian students, or if you would like to donate, click here.

Chag Purim Sameach, 

Cara G. Case

Chief Executive
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